
WELCOME TO THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR!! 
 

Welcome back to another school year!  I’m thrilled to be back and look forward to 
another successful school year.  It has been a busy summer but that has not hampered 
the enthusiasm of our incredible staff.  They have already been working preparing 
lessons, materials and classrooms.  Their dedication and willingness to do “whatever it 
takes” to make sure that each child succeeds is inspiring.  Of course, being a parent is 
the most important role anyone can have.  You are your child’s first and most crucial 
teacher.  If education is a priority for you, so it will be for your child. 

 
 

 
 

OPEN HOUSE INFO 
 

 
You are invited to attend 

 
 

Parkway Manor Elementary  School  Open House 
on 

Thursday ,  September 10th - 7:00 p. m.  
 
 

Stay  tuned for  more detai l s .  
 
 

  
 
 The Parkway Manor Faculty is looking forward to “meeting” you at the 
Open House.  We hope you can take advantage of this virtual meeting.  
 
Sincerely, 
Scott A. Bartman  
Principal 
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